
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 2016 

The Department of Transport and Main Roads is 
carrying out works to upgrade Southport–Burleigh 
Road (Bermuda Street), Broadbeach Waters. 

As part of works in the southern section, access to 
Darnay Road will temporarily change as major pavement 
works are completed at the Bermuda Street intersection. 

The temporary access changes at Darnay Road are 
required to allow major pavement and other intersection 
upgrade works to be completed safely. 

Following the completion of stage 1, works will now 
commence on the second stage. 

Timeframes – stage 2 
Temporary access changes for motorists entering and 
exiting Darnay Road will be in place during the second 
stage of works at the Bermuda Street intersection: 

 From 7pm Thursday 26 May 
2016 

It is important to note that this schedule may change 
without further notice due to weather, site and contractor 
conditions. 

What to expect 
 Changed traffic conditions for entering and exiting 

Darnay Road – please take care and follow the 
directional signage. 

 Motorists can expect increased congestion and traffic 
on other surrounding routes for the duration of works. 

 The majority of work will be completed during the day 
however some out of hours (night works) will be 
necessary to complete the work. 

 There are no changes to vehicle movements at the 
intersection and motorists exiting Darnay Road will be 
able to travel north or south on Bermuda Street, 
including east to Rudd Street. 

 These works require the use of heavy machinery and 
construction equipment that will produce audible 
noise. The project team has strategies in place to 
minimise impacts wherever possible, however your 
patience and understanding is appreciated. 

 Pedestrian access will be maintained and clearly 
signposted. 

 

 

 

  

TEMPORARY ACCESS CHANGES                       
Darnay Road, Broadbeach Waters (stage 2 works) 
Southport–Burleigh Road network improvement program                                                                  
Southern section (Fremar Street to Rudd Street) 

Keeping informed 
To receive our regular construction updates via email 
or SMS, please register your details. 

Phone: 1800 227 561* – select option 3 

Email: 
SouthportBurleighRoadSouth@georgiou.com.au 

For general project information visit the Department of 
Transport and Main Roads website and search for 
Southport–Burleigh Road. 

Web: www.tmr.qld.gov.au/projects 

Plan ahead and be ready – call 13 19 40 for traffic 
and travel information or visit 
www.131940.qld.gov.au.  
*Standard call charges may apply.  
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TEMPORARY ACCESS CHANGES  
Darnay Road, Broadbeach Waters (stage 2 works) 
From 7pm Thursday 26 May to 6am Friday 10 June 2016 

 

 

Plan ahead and be ready – call 13 19 40 for traffic and travel information or visit www.131940.qld.gov.au. 

Access to Darnay Road 
during stage 2 works 

Temporary 
road closure 
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